
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

        
DECORATE A TREE IN THE PARK 

 
     The Big Lake Chamber of Commerce & Visitor Center 
would like to invite you to decorate an existing tree at 
Reagan County North Park for the 2022 Christmas Holiday 
Season.  The Chamber will be hosting “Christmas in the Park” 
on Wednesday, December 7, 2022.  We would like to have 
these trees decorated with lights, ornaments, or wreaths. You 
can purchase solar or battery powered lights at several 
discounted locations.  You may decorate however you would 
like.  You are welcome to use your business logo and of 
course, we would like a sign placed beside your tree with 
your name or business name. Families are also invited to 
participate.   The Chamber would like the trees to be 
decorated the week of November 28 through December 4. 
They can remain decorated throughout the holiday season.  If 
you decorate a tree you MUST plan on taking your 
decorations down by January 9, 2023.   
    Please register by calling the Chamber of Commerce office 
at 325-884-2980 and get your tree reserved as soon as possible. 
The deadline to register for a tree will be Friday, November 
18, 2022.   It will be a first come first serve basis!    Let’s light 
up and make Big Lake beautiful in this Christmas Season. 
 
Sincerely,  
  


